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GULF NOMAD
LETTER OF PROTEST

Port:
Bahrain
Voyage No.:
10 

Terminal:
BAPCO
Date:
19/05/99

To:
BAPCO

From:
Master

Re:
Difference in B/L and observed density     




Dear Sir,


On behalf of my Owners and Charterers I here-by note protest due the apparent difference in Bill of Lading density and the density as observed onboard the vessel for the cargo of "GAS OIL" loaded at the above terminal.

I therefore reserve the rights of my Owners and Charterers to refer to this matter, at some later date, and take any actions, or make any claims as they may deem necessary, as a direct result of this difference.

Yours faithfully,

Paul Hebden,



For Receipt only..............................

Master, 




For / On behalf of Hanwha Energy, Inchon.

m.v. BRITISH ARGOSY

